
OVERVIEW 0F THE ARGENTINE TELECOMMUNICATIONS MARKET

INTRODUCTION
The Argentine telecommun icationis market bas uridergone a phenoinenal
transformation in the last two years. Argentina's ailing state-
owned telephone company was privatized and the industry deregulated
and restructured. This has opened the way for a new industry
structure and a competitive marketplace. The Argentine
telecammunication sector i. now making up for years of
mismanagement and neglect.

This new business environment has opened Up excellent opportunities
for supplier. of Canadian telecoxmuunication products and services.
The marketplace, however, can be characterized as being very
political, highly competitive with strong owner/supplier alliances
with European manufacturer. and typically Latin in business
negotiations. Only Canadian companies willing to maintain a
sustained market presence in Argentina vili be able effecýtively to'
compete.

A primary objective of the State Reformu program launched by the.
Menem government was the restructuring and privatization of
inefficient state owned companies. One of its important
achievements to date has been the privatization of the Argentine
state national telephone company ENTEL (Empresa Nacional de
Telecomunicaciones) which served 90% of the Argentine telephone
network. The privatization of ENTEL, which included the sale of
assets belonging to the government and the granting of licenses for
the. rendering of basic telephone services througiiout the. country,
was completed after a year of difficult negotiations in November
1990. The. primary goals 0f the government'u privatization program
for ENTEL were the modernization and expansion of the. existing
telephone network and an improvement in the. quality of service.
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